

Brookside Zoning

Cindy Ann Bader <cindyannbader@gmail.com>

Thu, May 17, 2018 at 6:35 PM

To: Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, Patrice.lattimore@lacity.org, Councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, Councilmember.ryu@lacity.org, Jan Wieringa <jan@communityfilm.net>

Dear City Representatives,

My mother is a homeowner in the lovely neighborhood of Brookside and lives on Highland Avenue. We are invested in the neighborhood and the decisions about zoning to keep the neighborhood's original character intact are very important to us.

We are very upset to learn that many of the Brookside residents do not get a vote, based on their property's location in the upcoming zoning decisions affecting us all. Moreover, I have heard that the homes on Highland Avenue not only do not get a vote but will not be included in the Brookside zoning map at all. Our block is full of houses built in the 1920's. We do not understand why our block would be ostracized from the rest of our neighborhood. We favor historical preservation and would like our street to retain it's original architectural designs just like the other houses in our neighborhood.

Please change this decision and allow ALL the homeowners in Brookside to have a vote in this zoning decision that affects us all. In addition we request that the outcome to preserve our homes also apply to Highland Avenue so that we are not separated out from the rest of our neighbors and community.

Thank you,

Cindy Ann Bader Lydia Bader 929 South Highland Avenue Los Angeles, CA 90036